
 

Hi everyone, I am Mr Terry and I am extremely delighted to say that I will be 

joining Alverton Community Primary School this September. I am a newly 

qualified teacher with a Physical Education specialism which means that I am 

exceptionally passionate about being physically active. In my spare time I enjoy 

reading, running and playing football. I am a huge Tottenham Hotspur fan and 

love everything that involves Harry Potter! Additionally, I love to travel to new 

places and experience different cultures. I feel extremely proud and lucky to 

have the opportunity to work at this amazing school and believe that the 

school year to come will be one filled with excitement, fun and happiness. I 

hope you all are staying healthy and safe, and I cannot wait to meet everyone 

in the Alverton community! 

 

 

Hi, everyone! Mrs Grant here and… this September, I will be returning to 

Alverton! I thought I would share a little bit about me for those of you who I 

haven’t met or don’t know much about me. In my spare time I enjoy walking my 

dog, Nellie, going bike riding and cooking all kinds of food. I also love to read and 

I’m actually in a virtual book club with Miss Adams, Miss Turner and Mrs 

Eastwood! We like to get together (online) once a month to talk about the 

chosen book.  

This year, I will be going into my fifth year of teaching! It has gone so quick that I 

can hardly believe it myself. Miss Adams, Miss Turner and I actually did our PGCE 

together, which is a postgraduate course for people who want to become a 

teacher. Throughout my teaching career I have had to wear lots of hats (not real hats) but I have had a lot 

of different roles.  These have included working across EYFS, Key Stage One and Key Stage Two, being a 

leader of Science, trained PGCE students who are training to be teachers and so much more! I’m excited 

to return to Alverton and take on additional responsibilities with the experience I’ve gained whilst I’ve 

been away. I cannot wait to see you all again.  

 Bucket and Spade On Friday 17th July 1pm-3pm, we would                
like to invite ALL Year 6 children into school                 

for a socially distanced picnic on the KS2 field                            
(weather permitting of course) We really hope 
that all children can attend! To help us plan the 

food for the picnic, please can you email 
krolfe@alverton.n-yorks.sch.uk no later than 

Tuesday 30th June, to let us know if your child 
will be attending or not. Thank you. 



Smartie Cookies! 

This week Year 3 enjoyed another bake-along together and we went for a sweet 
treat of Smartie Cookies. Miss Chamberlain definitely needs some lessons from 
the children as their cookies look much better than what hers turned out like!              

It was lovely to see some problem solving this week when some peoples mixture 
wasn't quite right and the teamwork and advice we gave each other over Zoom. 

Happy Birthday Miss Chamberlain! 

The Year 2/3 Keyworker bubble enjoyed a lockdown Birthday party this                  
week including games and party food. They burned off lots of energy showing 

the adults their dance moves! 


